BCA MINUTES
FEBRUARY, 2001

The meeting was called to order.
The minutes for January were read and approved.
The treasury report was also read and approved.

There was a concern from a member regarding the Mt Bailey issue and the contracts that
Tomie is securing. This. member wanted to see a copy of the contract, but I have this at
home and do not always carry it around with me. This member also wanted to make a
motion to make a written report regarding the entire Mt Bailey issue. This motion was
not passed as this issue has been going on since ‘96 and it just would be very
time-consuming. I did offer that the people look through my notes for any information.

Tomie did mention that any contracts are reveiwed by Bob Worley, retired attorney and
member of the BCA. Tomie has been in the communication business for 45 years and is
handling all the Mt Bailey issues/contracts.

It was mentioned by a member that at one of our previous meetings, we had voted to
form committees and would go around Burland and find those homes in violation of
covenants. No committees were ever formed, and we can form committees if there is an
interest. Mention was made that Park County has a full-time code enforcement officer,
Mr Kim Gill and that reports can be given to him.

RE: Scholarship Program
A member asked if this was voted on. It was not voted on, but made as a possible

suggestion for some of our funds in the future.

Webpage - Don Collins volunteers to do a webpage and he was going to get with Craig
regarding this issue.

No further issues were discussed, meeting was adjourned.

Shirley Franklin, Secretary



